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I am very excited about 2019!  

We have a new AlAnon meeting that started this month and is off to a 

Great start. Our first District meeting on February 10 we will vote for  

Two people who are stepping up for AA Liaison and Spanish Chair. District  

Literature Thought Force will give a presentation “whether to have a 

District Literature Chair or a Literature Distribution Center?” 

Alateen group is growing and the kids love Alateen and keep coming 

Back. 

District is planning three events thus far. On March 30 we will have a 

Gratitude Luncheon/Sponsor Workshop with two Area speakers and a  

District Speaker. The District wants to have Cindy J present the  

Conflict Resolution Workshop once we have a plan we will put it on the 

Area Calendar. Our District has decided to do the 2019 Service 

Workshop!! So the Workshop is in the planning stage. Katy M is our 

Chairperson for the Workshop and She will be attending AWSC in 

February. 

Tallahassee AlAnon grew so much last year and I’m so grateful 

 

Looking forward to seeing everyone! 

 

 

 

 

Adrienne A 

District Rep 

District 1 

 

 

 

 

 


